
Martial Arts Award 
 

James took part in 

the Kuei-Ling inter 

club Christmas 

tournament and 

won gold!  

Everyone was  very 

proud of him, as 

was his instructor/

godmother, Hayley 

Just, pictured with 

him. 

 

Well done James! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Dropping Off/Collecting Children  

Would all parents/carers please stand well back 

from their child’s class line when the bell goes 

for the start of the school day. It is also          

important that all adults stand away from the 

hatched area, outside the Reception/Yr1/2 doors, 

so the staff can see who is there to collect the 

children.  

Shoes/Trainers 

Shoes or trainers worn during the school day 

should be dark in colour, eg black/brown. Brightly 

coloured trainers should only be worn for games.  
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               Dates For Your Diary  

 
International Week - Wk beg 8th February 

 

Safer Internet Day - Tuesday 9th February 

 

Half Term - Break Up - Thursday 11th February 

               Back to School - Monday 22nd February 

               (Friday 12th Feb is a staff training day) 

Weather 
  

A huge thank you to everyone for getting the      

children into school  over the last 2 weeks, in some 

dreadful weather conditions.  

 

Now that the weather has turned colder, we have 

had some ice and although the yard and pathways 

are well gritted, the ice doesn't always clear as 

quickly as we’d like. Please ensure that your child 

stays away from any ice patches or subsequent   

puddles. 

Many thanks for your support 

 

 

If you have a photo and some news about your 

child’s achievement out of school and you would like 

it to appear in the newsletter, please email it to us 

at 

 

dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk 

 

Please mark it for the Ashley Chronicle.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 


